Office of Superintendent of Schools June 30, 1999
Board Meeting of July 14, 1999

Financial Affairs
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECTION OF BID #227-XX04 — TELECONFERENCING BRIDGES,
PROVIDE AND INSTALL

The purpose of this bid, opened on May 20, 1999, was to establish a contract, to
provide and install a telecommunication system, for the Merrick Educational Center.
Of 117 vendors sent bid forms or card notices of this advertised bid, 32 responded,
with 2 bids meeting specifications, 1 bid not meeting specifications, and 29 no bids.

Inasmuch as the originator has requested that the specifications be revised to increase
the requirements for the bridges at Merrick Educational Center, it is recommended that
all bids received be rejected to permit rebidding, using revised specifications.

Fund Source M/WBE Eligibility
0100-General None

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Fiorida, REJECT
Bid #227-XX04 - TELECONFERENCING BRIDGES, PROVIDE
AND INSTALL, to permit rebidding, using revised specifications.
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